
Upcoming Dates 

Week Commencing 

8/5/17—Year 6 SATs 

8/5/17 Year 5 Marina 

trip 

Week Commencing 

15/5/17—Year 2 SATs 

23/5/17—School photos  

26/5/17—Deadline for 

Year 5 Camping payments 

26/5/17— Break up for 

half term  

5/6/17—All children back 

to school  

8/6/17— Polling Day no 

school 

28/6/17—Year 5 Camping 

trip  

21/7/17— Break up for 

Summer holidays  

 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday! Thank you for the entries for the Easter bonnet  

competition, it was great to see all of the lovely creations.  

Wednesday 3rd May 2017—Issue 2 

Reporting Absences  

Please can you remember 

to report your child as 

absent if they are unwell 

and not in school. You can 

leave a message on our  

answer phone, just press 

option 2. 

Year 5 Camping Trip  

The deadline for paying the     

remaining balance for the year 5 

camping trip is Friday 26th May. 

We are happy for you to pay in 

installments. Please pay at 

the school office.  

SATs  

SATs for Year 6 and Year 2 are just around the corner. It is    

essential that all children attend every day during these weeks to 

enable them to complete the assessments. 

Year 2 SATs—Week of 15th May 

There will be a meeting for Year 2 parents on Thursday 4th May 

at 2:45 pm.   It will be great to see as many of you there as     

possible.  Mrs Ball will be going over the plan for the week and 

how you can best support your child.  To enable a calm, relaxed 

start to the day, breakfast will be available from 830am on    

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.   

Year 6 SATS—Week of 8th May 

A separate letter is attached to this newsletter, please ensure 

that you have read it as it includes details for the week.  

Polling Day  

On Thursday 8th June our school will be used as a polling station 

therefore there will be no school for ALL children on this day.  

School Photos 

School photos will be on 

23rd May, more information 

will follow shortly.  


